
 
Hello OMSD family,  
 
This message is regarding our Virtual Summer School Program: 
 
The Summer School Leads and I would like to say how proud we are to see all of the hard work you are doing.  We are all 
learning new things with the Virtual Summer Program.  Your summer Leads, teachers and I want to make sure you are 
having a fun experience!   
 
If you find that there are too many activities for you to complete or you are not able to attend every Zoom meeting, 
please do not worry!  We know everybody is busy and there are a lot of things to juggle while learning at home.  Your 
child’s weekly schedule contains a variety of activities to choose from depending on your child’s interests and needs.  
 
Here are some tips:  

• You can view the weekly schedule under the Classwork tab.  Once on the schedule you will see different 
activities to select from and that you can complete at your own pace.  

• The links to Zoom meetings are posted in the Google Classroom Stream or Classwork (you can see these tabs on 
the very top).  If the time does not work for you, feel free to join a different group at another time during the 
day. 

 
After you complete an activity, depending on your teacher’s direction you will use either the I Did It form (under the 
Classwork tab) or submit (press Turn In in Google Classroom) to earn points.  You will see we have made this form much 
shorter for our younger students!  We are not tracking points through Google Classroom. Please do not be concerned if 
you do not see points.  Points will be communicated to students on Monday during their weekly Monday Zoom meeting.  
Remember your child will earn points for prizes.  
 
The links below are videos to help students and parents with questions: 
https://docs.google.com/document/d/18X9oGUnvu4inPfzesj33CL2As92o9PCjil457oxYqDI/edit?usp=sharing 

 
 
If you are having issues with logging into various websites or finding the activities, please email the appropriate leader: 
Kindergarten: rosie.jimenez@omsd.net 
1st - 2nd Grade: melissa.betzer@omsd.net 
3rd - 4th Grade: jasmine.saunders@omsd.net 
5th – 8th Grade: yvonne.milian@omsd.net 
 
We will try to answer your questions as fast as we can.  
 
Thank you, 
 

Veronica Bucheli 

Regional Director 
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